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Amsterdam, 7 October 2022 

 
New board members Arcona Capital Fund Management B.V.  

 
As of 6 October, Mark van der Laan and Marike Blokland have joined the board of 

Arcona Capital Fund Management B.V. Mark van der Laan will take the role of 

Financial Director and be responsible for the financial management of the Arcona 

Capital Group and managed  funds. Marike Blokland will be responsible for 

Compliance and Human Resources. 

 

Guy Barker: “We are very pleased to welcome Mark and Marike to the board of Arcona 

Capital Fund Management B.V. They have each been working directly alongside the senior 

management team of the pan-European business for several years and have a full 

understanding of the complexity of Arcona Capital’s activities. Their wide experience and 

specialist expertise complements that of the existing Board members and will support our 

delivery of top-quality investment management to our clients and managed funds.” 

 

The board of Arcona Capital Fund Management B.V. now consists of Guy St. J. Barker LLB, 

Peter H. J. Mars M.Sc, Mark van der Laan B.Sc and Marike T. H. Blokland BBA. 
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For more information:  

Arcona Capital Fund Management B.V. 

Tel: 020 – 820 4 720  

E-mail: info@arconacapital.com 

mailto:info@arconacapital.com

